
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Request For Proposals (RFP) 

RFP No. 2025ICWCS001  

RFx Number: 3120003150 

 

The Mississippi Department of Child Protection Services (MDCPS) has determined it is in the 

State’s best interest to cancel its Request for Proposals (RFP) for Child Welfare Consulting 

Services.   

A new solicitation will be released at a later date. Information will be posted to MDCPS’ website, 

as well as the State of Mississippi’s Procurement Opportunity and Public Notification Search 

Portal. Vendors should regularly monitor these websites for information concerning the RFP. 

MDCPS appreciates your interest and encourages you to respond to future solicitations. If you 

have any questions, please email contracts@mdcps.ms.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

LaShunda Williams 

Procurement Director  
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